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Dear Mr Muhammad,

On behalf of Mr Koo. To inform that we have get our new car yesterday evening. I very
appreciated the effort from everyone who guided and help us settle this matter in a very short
period.
  
Specially Mr Muhammad and Ms Judith who paid highly attention on it this 2 days.

Again, we send our million thanks to all everyone of you.

Thanks and take care.

Regards,
Carmen Tee CM
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